
POLL WORKER ROYALTY FOR THE NIGHT!  

With every election it is of paramount importance for the Borough of South Plainfield to transmit the 

election day results to Middlesex County as expeditiously as possible. The Borough Clerk’s Office relies 

on poll workers to deliver the election results to the Borough Clerk’s Office at the close of all election 

voting districts as soon as possible. The Municipal Clerk then transmits the results directly to the County 

who in turn posts said results on their website for all to see. Thus, the faster the results are transmitted 

to the County, the faster the public can view them.  

After many years of observing how well our poll worker team does to expedite the process at the end of 

the night, my office came up with a fun incentive and a show of appreciation for poll workers who are 

first to drop off the election day results at the end of the night. We decided to present First, Second and 

Third Place Poll Worker Crowns to the poll workers who were first to deliver the election day results to 

my office. They are poll worker royalty for the night! This fun incentive has been so well received that the 

Borough Clerk’s Office looks to continue the crowing of our poll workers during the 2024 elections as 

well.   

All South Plainfield Poll Workers who worked the 2023 General Election are to be commended for a job 

well done. Their patience, dedication, and professionalism is so greatly appreciated.  You are a 

remarkable team, and we look forward to working with you again in 2024.  

A very special thank you to our First, Second and Third Place Winners for being the first to deliver your 

election results to the Borough Clerk’s Office on election night:  Terrence Young who worked District 5 at 

the Senior Center, Chris Seesselberg who worked District 12 at Kennedy School, and Carol Caswell who 

worked District 9 at the Kennedy School.   

If you, or someone you know, is interested in being a poll worker (which pays $300 for the day), please 

fill out a poll worker application located on the Borough’s website www.southplainfieldnj.com or you 

may contact the Borough Clerk at aantonides@southplainfieldnj.com.  

-Amy L. Antonides, South Plainfield Municipal Clerk- 
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